
 
 
 

 

FRIDAY EMAIL UPDATE – 16th October 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
  
 
FOSS Update  
Our usual autumn Infant film night will be on the final Friday of this half term - Friday 23rd October - and will 
run straight after school until around 5pm. Arrangements are in place to ensure that everything is Covid safe 
and school staff will be supervising the children to maintain the bubble. Thank you to Miss Wallace who will 
be staying at school late that evening to support this event along with myself, and thank you to FOSS for 
doing to extra work so that we can still provide our usual FOSS activities but in a Covid safe way.  
Details for this will be coming out on Monday next week of the 'Smarties' fundraiser, which will be running 
over half term. 

 
Questionnaires 
If you have not returned your parent questionnaires yet, there is still time. These questionnaires are 
extremely helpful to us, as we love to know your thoughts and feelings about school.  
 
 
Have a lovely and peaceful weekend. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Lucy Sutton 
 
Headteacher 
Samlesbury Church of England Primary School 
Potters Lane 
Samlesbury 
Preston 
PR5 0UE 
Phone: 01772 877200 
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